
 

 

DATE:  July 26, 2012 

 

TO:   Dr. Gearl Loden, Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Dale Warriner 

 

RE:   Parent Involvement in Education Title I Programs 

   TPSD Board Policy KBA 

 

Attached for your review is a request for permission to provide 

communication to the Board of Trustees.  The focus is to 

communicate to the board that there has been a complete annual 

review of the Title I Parent Involvement policy as required by NCLB.   

Following the annual review by all stakeholders, it has been 

determined that no changes are necessary.   

 

Please note the general information for review: 

 Parent Involvement in Education Title I Programs 

o TPSD Policy KBA 

o Issued June 22, 2010 

 Annual Review by all stakeholders 

o Parents 

o Community 

o Staff 

o Title I Schools 

 Carver Elementary 

 Early Childhood Education Center 

 Joyner Elementary 

 Parkway Elementary 

 Joyner Elementary 


